
 

 

BETHEL TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

Budget Meeting 

October 29, 2018 

 

  The Bethel Township Board of Supervisors Budget meeting was called to order 

by Chairman Jacob Meyer at 6:00 p.m. in the Bethel Township Office. 

 Attending the meeting were Jake Meyer, Michael Graby, Lee Groff, Casey Davis, Robbi 

Lane, Ryan Murphy and Jayne Seifrit.   

   Budget – Jayne had a budget prepared in a rough draft.  The numbers were gone over for 

income and expenses.  There are several line items in question because of road work projects, 

Public Works wage request, request for a part time police officer and equipment purchases.   It 

was discussed about getting rid of the Township cell phones.  The Local Services Tax was 

discussed.  The discussion centered around how the funds should be disbursed.  The law 

mandates a minimum of twenty-five percent (25%) go to emergency services.   

Next Budget meeting will be November 5, 2018 at 6:00 pm. 

Lee Groff made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Jake Meyer.  All agreed.  

Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 8:50 pm. 

 

 

Respectively Submitted 

 

 

Jayne K Seifrit 

Township Manager 
 

 

 

 

 


